
 

 
 
The following notice has been reproduced as is, from communication by the facility operator. 

 
This information is supplied pursuant to ACCC Authorisation Nos 91516 and A91517. QGC provides the 
Maintenance Information on the basis that the information: 
  

•         is provided in good faith and is published as a condition of the Authorisation granted by the ACCC; and 
  

•         is based on QGC’s reasonable expectations and is subject to change. 
  
  

Facility Expected Dates Scope of Train Shutdown 
QCLNG 16th June 2022 to 18th July 2022 One half of a train or greater, but 

not greater than one LNG train 

 

These dates amend and replace the dates previously published on the Bulletin Board. 
 

Posted by the Bulletin Board Operator. 
 


